Dear Prof.  Petr Horák
Thank you for your attention to our request. 
The main objective of EUPLMG is indeed to defend and promote the pharmacist as a full and competent specialist on the fields of Laboratory Medicine and Human Genetics.
The aim of European reconnaissance of these specialties has been a tortuous walk for all professionals with a non-medical degree, and that was the reason why several European Scientific Societies representing pharmacists decided to join forces and work together specifically for pharmacists. 
The proposal of a common training framework for pharmacists specialists in laboratory medicine or human genetics is an easy task for these specialties, since most of our societies have been involved on similar project with EC4 (European Communities Confederation of Clinical Chemistry and Laboratory Medicine) and lately with EFLM (European Federation of Clinical Chemistry and Laboratory Medicine).  However, the diversity of the several academic backgrounds in the 28 countries of the European Union and the different organization of these specialties in each country, has revealed itself a difficult obstacle to surpass.
As pharmacists, we have a common view and similar opinions regarding the way we have to be organized and recognized in the EU, and we firmly believe that the aim of European reconnaissance it´s at our reach, if we act as an united profession, reinforcing our strengths and minimizing our weaknesses. 
That´s why we believe that besides any eventual difficulty we may find, it would be an enormous advantage to join our organizations in this project.
Sincerely.
Franklim Marques
(President)
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